
Dear Friends and Neighbors,

On a Tuesday morning 20 years ago, the world changed forever. No matter
where you were on September 11, 2001, you remember exactly how you felt
at that moment and how you were impacted. Two planes were flown into the
twin towers of the World Trade Center, a third plane hit the Pentagon in
Washington, D.C., and a fourth plane, known as Flight 93, crashed into a
field in Shanksville, Pennsylvania as a result of the heroic actions of
passengers on board who took on the terrorists to stop the plane from hitting
an unknown target – no doubt saving many lives.

On that day, 2,977 innocent men and women were killed, including 344
firefighters, 72 law enforcement officers and 55 military personnel. Countless
heroes put their lives on the line that day as firefighters, police officers and
emergency responders rushed to the scene. Thousands of the brave men and
women who responded to the call of duty on that day were exposed to toxic
fumes, ash and particle residue from the crash scenes.

https://www.evasgarden.com/
https://twitter.com/Rebecca76AD
https://www.facebook.com/friendsofrebecca
https://www.facebook.com/RebeccaASeawright


More than 400 of these first responders lost their lives that day and many
others still suffer from lingering health impacts, including cancer, PTSD,
respiratory disease, depression and anxiety. However, the extraordinary
bravery that was displayed on that day – including by ordinary citizens – was
remarkable, and volunteers from across the country came to support their
fellow Americans in their time of need.

Amidst unspeakable tragedy, the American Spirit was more alive than ever.
That’s why we will always honor these courageous heroes by providing them
with any and all resources they need to recover from this tragedy and
committing to strengthening services for first responders.

On the 20th anniversary of 9/11, we must remember those we lost and
rededicate ourselves to caring for our fellow Americans and supporting our
communities. Please join us for the Twentieth Remembrance: 9/11 Sunrise
Ceremony from Darkness to Light on Saturday, September 11 at 6:45 am at
Carl Schurz Park on the John Finley Walk. All community members are
invited to this community commemorative event showcasing music, poetry
and reflections at dawn.

Please join us for one of the events we are pleased to sponsor:

Tuesday, September 14 at 2:00 pm by telephone - No-Cost Housing
Legal Clinic. RSVP here.

Wednesday, September 15 from 10:00 am-12:00 pm - Metrocard Sales
Bus stops in front of the District Office of Assembly Member Rebecca
Seawright, 1485 York Avenue (78/79 Streets) ***Cash sales only***

Thursday, September 16 from 12:00 pm to 2:00 pm at the District Office
of Assembly Member Rebecca Seawright, 1485 York Avenue (78/79
Streets) - No-Cost Face Covering Giveaway. RSVP here.

Thursday, September 16 from 2:00 pm to 4:00 pm on Zoom - Virtual
Knitting Social. RSVP here.

Thursday, September 16 - No-Cost Screening Mammograms for
Eligible Women at the Mobile Scan Van starting at 9:00 am in front of
the District Office of Assembly Member Rebecca Seawright, 1485 York
Avenue (78/79 Streets) by appointment. Call 646-415-7932 to schedule
an appointment. This event was rescheduled from a prior date due to
unforeseen circumstances with the mobile van.

Thursday, September 23 -  No-Cost Flu Vaccine Clinic at the District
Office of Assembly Member Rebecca Seawright. Call 212-288-4607 or
email seawrightr@nyassembly.gov to schedule an appointment between
10am and 4pm.

Please don't hesitate to reach out to our community office if we can be of
assistance.

https://forms.gle/yj3du7otLZLzJL7n7
https://new.mta.info/fares/metrocard-buses-and-vans
https://new.mta.info/fares/metrocard-buses-and-vans
https://forms.gle/z1F4f2Xg5zPc8oya8
https://forms.gle/FEskke7seot1Uh5A9


Phone: 212.288.4607
Email: SeawrightR@NYAssembly.gov

Sincerely,

Join Us For The Twentieth Remembrance At TheJoin Us For The Twentieth Remembrance At The
9/11 Sunrise Ceremony In Carl Schurz Park9/11 Sunrise Ceremony In Carl Schurz Park





Seawright Reports to the PeopleSeawright Reports to the People

We Want to Hear From YouWe Want to Hear From You
Fill Out & Return Your SurveyFill Out & Return Your Survey



Click here to read the report

https://nyassembly.gov/mem/Rebecca-A-Seawright/story/98860


Clip the survey, fill it out with your thoughts and return it to the Community Office- 1485
York Avenue, New York, NY 10075.

ResourcesResources

Seawright Supported Expansion of COVID-19 SmallSeawright Supported Expansion of COVID-19 Small
Business AssistanceBusiness Assistance

Assembly Member Seawright voted to expand the COVID19 pandemic small business
recovery grant program. To learn more visit: https://nysmallbusinessrecovery.com

Storm Ida ResourcesStorm Ida Resources

NYC Emergency Management has published a long list of Post-Storm ResourcesNYC Emergency Management has published a long list of Post-Storm Resources, including
locations of service centers in all boroughs that offer resources from 8 am to 8 pm. Free
transportation to a service center for people with no other transportation options is
available by calling 311. Other resources include help for businesses, financial assistance
and resources for homeowners and renters, and other types of assistance. 

https://t.co/19AfHoO2GB?amp=1
https://www1.nyc.gov/site/em/resources/ida.page


•  Flooding resources and recovery assistance from the State government is available
on Governor Hochul’s Relief and Response Resources webpage. 

•  Federal assistance is available to individuals and families affected by Hurricane Ida.
Please visit FEMA’s webpage for 4615-DR-NY for information and to apply or call 1-800-
621-3362 (or 1-800-462-7585 (TTY)). NYC businesses impacted by IDA may also be
eligible for low-interest loans from the U.S. Small Business Administration.  

The NYC Department of Small Business Services (SBS) is here to help. The NYC Department of Small Business Services (SBS) is here to help. 
Next steps if your small business has been impacted:

Determine whether you have access to your space, assess any damage and
consider the following:

Will you be able to conduct business in the near-term?
Are your employees impacted and/or can they can travel to the work site?
What insurance do you have, and do you have access to the records needed
to file a claim? 
Carefully review the post-loss insurance tips below

You can find post-loss insurance tips here and additional resources here. 

If you need additional support from an emergency response professional to assess your
space and your specific business needs call our hotline at 888-SBS-4NYC (888-727-4692).

In-Home Vaccination is AvailableIn-Home Vaccination is Available

New York City provides in-home vaccinations for those who can't travel to a vaccine
provider for medical or nonmedical reasons. Visit: https://forms.cityofnewyork.us/f/home

Small Business SpotlightSmall Business Spotlight

Cacio e Pepe RestaurantCacio e Pepe Restaurant
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https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Q2Rn-MTSXNJPPMuFwx9DtpZAyMttWsKY-8CKnL_E_Q7WqRVT2XlfqLcjsKeQxg0nQ_smBJzPBihvLHVz05tHBhDrBlws4QumusxYhkwpNRJjdXiXyOa3g8k8sewBq40I5a1HTjp_TO6RDtDnHgqlqoJGB2kga-ZpGLtgqJvP5sLLH-FX4tO0TQTs6L1caqzP&c=aty7ZzGKMTm-wUagMAwgdg0jAg4l2XxH2YxZph7Zr0XCfucfecnABA==&ch=4cwe6Ug-H4lPCxskllMaC3eAbi5Tp4_ygRI_7muoh2chd2rh6Z_Fig==
https://forms.cityofnewyork.us/f/home
https://t.co/tmU3gt1dtC?amp=1


This week we are highlighting Cacio e Pepe Restaurant, in a cozy setting on York Avenue,
this location has a breezy enclosed patio, cozy indoor dining, and a large cocktail bar

making it the perfect choice for lunch or dinner.

1479 York Avenue (78/79 Streets) ​
Call 646-682-7676 or email info@cacioepepeues.com.

Summer Intern AppreciationSummer Intern Appreciation

Leila and Neve are proud to be a part
of Team Seawright. They formed the

first Feminist Arts Club called
"Renaissance Women" at Stuyvesant
High School. Both student interns are

entering their senior year this Fall.
Leila receives an Assembly Citation
from Assembly Member Rebecca

Seawright.

mailto:info@cacioepepeues.com


Dushan heads back to University of
Chicago this Fall.

Talented Eleanor Roosevelt High
School student Lillian spent time at

the office assisting constituents, and
worked on special assignments and
event planning. She is a part of her

high school's democracy club.

Eleanor Roosevelt High School
student Carly and Seawright.

Canine ConstituentsCanine Constituents

Did you know our office is pet friendly? These are some of the pups who visited the
community office this week.



Lola Ozzy and Bear Kelev

Upcoming EventsUpcoming Events



RSVP to the Legal Clinic

https://forms.gle/Fvmktq9MBPtTMP5f7
















View as Webpage

@SeawrightForNY facebook.com
/RebeccaASeawright/ instagram.com

/seawrightforny
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